
May Security Report  

 

St Moritz security is back with 2 new officers to help support our Walker Lake 
community rules. Security will be enforcing all our posted rules on WLLA 
property. Please make sure all beach tags are used while at the lake that includes 
boating and fishing. WWLA decals are attached to boats, kayaks and vehicles. This 
is very important, this is for security purposes as we have had outside visitors use 
our Lake to fish, boat and swim free of charge. 
 Security has the authority to ticket vehicle's which do not have a WWLA decal 
attached to it on the rear while on WWLA property.  This again is for your own 
safety for all who pay their fair share to enjoy our community. Visitors can get a 
pass from the office and should arrange before they arrive since is not always 
open. 
 Also remember to follow all PA Fish and Game rules while boating and fishing as 
they do enforce these rules with fines. 
 

Submitted by Steve DiMaio 


